NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

28 February 2023

MR. EDNULFO M. ANCAJAS
Owner/Proprietor

EDAMI ENTERPRISES

Gecale Compound, Trinidad Greenhills, Ma-a,
Davao City

Tel No. (82) 282-2347 / Cell. No. 0947-3187622
E-mail: edamienterprises41@gmail.com

SUBJECT:  NOTICE TO PROCEED
Contract No. LOG MSSP 2023-01-005-MDC
Re: Fuel Hauling Services for SPUG Power Plants and Barges for CY 2023
(Lot 18 — Bohol Mini Grid & Lot 19 — Eastern Mindanao)
PR No. HO-FMG23-002 / PB221206-JL00437

Dear Mr. Ancajas:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract between National Power Corporation and
Edami Enterprises for the Fuel Hauling Services for SPUG Power Plants and Barges for CY
2023 (Lot 18 — Bohol Mini Grid & Lot 19 — Eastern Mindanao) has been approved. A copy of
the said contract is attached for your reference.

As to the approved request for advance contract implementation of fuel hauling services under
this contract, wherein you conformed under a separate letter dated 27 January 2023, the
contract eventually became effective on 02 February 2023.

You may now coordinate directly with our plant officials and/or personnel for the details of the
contract implementation of the fuel hauling services.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Attachment: as st3ted

of Ms. R. R. Estigoy — Manager, F@
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